








Refraction Fees

At Florida Eye Care Clinic we take pride in the relationships we hold with our patients.

We do our best to be open and up-front about all charges that may be incurred during 

your visit here. Due to this, we want to inform you of a routine eye exam fee that would 

not be covered under a health plan. 

The refraction during your eye exam is a test to help determine your unique prescription.

This refraction is $35 dollars and is not covered by health insurance. 

Please anticipate this charge in the case that:

• You are being seen for a routine eye exam under a vision plan but your diagnosis 

is not routine.

• You do not have a vision plan but have health insurance. 

If you have any questions please let us know.

I have read and understood this notice

Patient Name: ________________________________________

Patient Signature: _____________________________________

Date: ____________________


